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  Dear Valued Customers,    We Just wanted to let you know that we have been hearing from
providers and carriers of a possible rate increase to India destinations which might start on May
1st.     At this point we don't know if this increase will be in place
and if this information is accurate, we also don't know what the increase will be. This is a
heads-up for you to be ready in case the rate increase becomes effective on may first.
 
 
We will keep you updated as we hear more.
 
 
Here at Pamir Telecom we strive to provide you with most competitive rates in the market,
please contact us if you have any questions.
 
 
Thank You
 
Pamir Telecom Team
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